
 
 

 

We are all sad that our senior year is getting cut short, 
but luckily we’ve been given permission from our        

administrators to continue one of our many traditions! 
 

Every year the seniors “chalk” the school sidewalks with 
their names and future plans. This year we are going to 

keep this tradition alive! 
 

June 1st is the day!  

12:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. 
 

At some point during the day, if you would like to go to 
the school and draw in a square about your plans next 

year, a quote or a positive thought we are encouraging it! 
 

Because of COVID-19 there are some rules we 
must follow. 

 

Bring your own chalk! Stay 6 ft. apart!  

Wear a mask! 


